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WASHINGTON – Statement from American Beverage on the signing of the “One Big Beautiful 
Bill Act”: 
 
"We applaud President Trump for delivering on his commitment to preserve and strengthen tax 
cuts that invest in American workers. The tax provisions the President signed into law today will 
help American companies grow and create more of the good-paying, family-supporting jobs that 
make for vibrant communities. We congratulate the President and Congress for their work on 
this legislation.” 
 

### 
 
About American Beverage   
American Beverage is the national trade organization representing America’s leading non-
alcoholic beverage companies. We represent a broad spectrum of beverage producers, 
distributors and franchise companies that make American products with American workers in 
America’s hometowns. Together, they provide more than 275,000 family-supporting careers and 
deliver $324 billion in economic impact nationwide. Visit AmericanBeverage.org for more 
information.    
 


